EcdlLube
RECOVERY

Your Sustainable Advantage

March 24t 2022

Kenzie Billings, P.E.

Air Toxics Project Manager

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600

Portland, OR 97232

RE: Request for Extension of Source Testing Data Submission
EcoLube Recovery
11535 N. Force Ave.

Portland, OR 97217

Ms. Billings,
EcoLube Recovery is requesting a two week extension of our original submittal deadline of March 28

2022. EcoLube Recovery is requesting that this deadline be moved to April 11* 2022. The delay is a
result of the below cause:

e Due to a delay at the third party lab that Montrose submitted all source test samples for CAO
and ACDP testing, the results from these samples will not come back in time for EcoLube to
process the data by the current deadline of March 28" 2022. EcoLube has checked in with
Montrose on a regular basis, in regards to the status of the lab. The lab notified EcoLube on
March 20t 2022, that the estimated date the CAO and ADCP testing results would be available
to EcoLube Recovery is March 25% 2022.

Given the proposed submittal deadline extension of April 11* 2022, EcoLube Recovery will be able to
submit a more accurate and complete analysis of the CAO and ACDP testing to the Oregon Department

of Environmental Quality.

Sincerely,

S

Tanner Smith



